SACRED HEART COLLEGE (Autonomous)
TIRUPATTUR - 635 601, TAMIL NADU.

(Affiliated to Thiruvalluvar University, Vellore.)

Dear Students and Faculty Members,

As Per government directives, 30/10/2024 (Wednesday - Afternoon)
has been declared a holiday in view of Deepavali. Therefore the Odd
Semester exams scheduled for afternoon session will be postponed to
10/11/2024 (Sunday - Afternoon).

Thank you
o VN
Date: 29-10-2024 ﬁrlnmpal 29w
Principal,
Note: Sacred Heart College (Autonomous)

Tirupattur-635 601, Tirupattur - Dist,
30/10/2024 (Wednesday - Morning) Exams will go on as per schedule.
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